10 June 2004

Mr. Brian P. Lamb
Chairman and Chief Executive Officer

400 North Capitol Street NW
(202) 737.3220

Thank you for speaking to the Ignatian Leadership Institute on June 7. I know
that you have an incredibly busy schedule and we appreciated your taking the time out
for us. I also would thank you for having us at your office, and showing us the courtesy
that you did.

The most important tidbit I took away from our meeting was the importance of
knowing what we are talking about. Your anecdote about the man you had interviewed
not knowing what he had written in his book forced this point home. I also appreciated
your good-natured humor and ability to speak to people of our age group.

[ would like to reiterate my thanks to you for taking the time out to speak with us. I hope
to use your words to help in my plans to becoming a sports broadcaster or journalist.
Thanks again, and God Bless.

With kindest regards, I am,

Sincerely,






